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John,

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
Please note that the amendment required a change to the “relating to” clause of the bill,
which may raise the argument that the amendment is not germane to SB−331 because
it substantially expands the scope of the bill.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−8906
E−mail:  peggy.hurley@legis.state.wi.us


